
 

 
P&C AGM –Today 3:30pm 
New and existing families are welcome to join us 
for the meeting this afternoon. Children are 
welcome to stay and play, but may need an extra 
snack to keep them going?? 
 
Drumming workshops 
Many thanks to Maryanne who has started off 
the drumming lessons with a bang! We are very 
grateful to the support of Wagga Council and the 
Art Gallery for including our students in this 
opportunity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Labelled Clothing 
If you are lucky enough to have been gifted some 
old uniforms off another school family, or if 
you’ve purchased clothing from the P&C second 
hand clothing shop, could you please strike out 
the previous owner’s name and write your child’s 
name in clear permanent marker?? The cool 
mornings and warm afternoons are seeing lots of 
layers coming and going and it gets very 
confusing trying to sort out who owns what – 
especially if they have someone else’s name on it. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
If you missed the chance to chat to your child’s 
teacher –there is still time. We will work with you 
to find a time that can suit both parties in order 
to have those crucial discussions around your 
child’s specific learning and wellbeing needs. 
 
Canteen News 
Thank you to new comers Laura and Bianca for 
helping out in the canteen.  
All volunteers are welcome! Come along and be a 
part of your school and watch your child play and 
interact. Great Rewards! 
 
P&C Fundraiser News  
P&C are having a Bunnings BBQ on Saturday 27th 
March. Volunteers are needed in 2hr increments 
from 10am onwards. If you can spare some time 
to assist at the BBQ please contact Kelly Nielsen 
on 0426710471 or leave your name at the office 
for Louise to pass on to Kelly. 
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Bluearth is not on tomorrow but we will have an 
extra session in week 10! 
 
Catholic Scripture 
There will be no Catholic Scripture next Tuesday 
16th March. 
 
Woolworths Discovery Garden 
Thank you to everyone who has donated the seed 
pods from Woolworths. We have had an 
overwhelming amount brought in.  We do not 
need any more at this stage.  
If there are any parents who would like to be 
involved in a school garden project with the 
students, we would greatly appreciate your time 
and involvement. 
We have some very keen students itching to get 
started! 

Calendar 
 
Wed March 17th – Assembly 
Wed March 31st – Assembly 
Thurs April 1st – Easter Hat Parade 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OOSH Vacation Care 
Attached is a booking sheet for the upcoming vacation 
care with OOSH. If anyone is interested in using this 
service, please complete the form and return to OOSH 
asap.  


